
 
Trinity Business School Non-EU Exchange Partners 

Please note: Semester places refers to the number of semesters we have available to offer. Full Year 
is equivalent to 2 semesters. Not all destinations are available for Full Year. 

 

North America 

Canada Semester 
places 

Note: 2.1 required in JF & SF 

Desautels Faculty of Management, McGill 
University 

https://www.mcgill.ca/desautels/progra
ms/bcom/newly-admitted-
students/incoming-exchange-students  

6 places 

FY or HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS Business Major. Minor subject must be 
completed in TCD semester 1. 

Smith School of Business, Queen’s University, 
Kingston 

www.queensu.ca  

6 places 

HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS Business Major. Minor subject must be 
completed in TCD semester 1. 

 

USA  Note: 2.1 required in JF & SF 

Goizueta Business School, Emory University, 
Atlanta, Georgia 

https://goizueta.emory.edu/  

https://goizueta.emory.edu/undergraduate-
business-degree/academic-
pathways/exchange-study  

4 places 

HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS Business Major - HT only. Minor subject 
must be completed in TCD semester 1 
(limited Economics/Sociology/Political 
Science available). 

 

Fisher College of Business, Ohio State 
University, Columbus, Ohio 

https://www.osu.edu/ 

http://undergrad.osu.edu/apply/internationa
l-transfer 

 

8 semesters 
slots for 
2024/25 

MT or HT 

Global Business 

BESS: Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS Business Major - HT only. Minor subject 
must be completed in TCD semester 1 (only 
Business modules available. Very limited 
Sociology). 

 

Babson College, Massachusetts 

http://www.babson.edu/Pages/default.aspx 

 
 http://www.babson.edu/admission/internati
onal-students/Pages/exchange-students.aspx 

4 places 

Full year or 
HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS Business Major - HT only. Minor subject 
must be completed in TCD semester 1. 

Powers College of Business, Clemson 
University, South Carolina 

https://www.clemson.edu/business  

 

2 places 

HT  

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS Business Major - HT only. Minor subject 
must be completed in TCD semester 1. 

 



 

 

 

South America (Upper II.2 required in JF & SF year) 

 

Brazil   

FGV EAESP - Sao Paulo School of Business 
Administration 

https://eaesp.fgv.br/en 

 

4 places 

HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

Business Major - complete minor in TCD 
semester 1 

 

 

 

 

Asia (Upper II.2 required in JF & SF year) 

 

Japan   

Senshu University 

http://www.senshu-u.ac.jp/english.html 

https://www.senshu-
u.ac.jp/english/general/bcl.html 

 

4 places 

MT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

China   

Tongji University, Shanghai 

http://www.tongji.edu.cn/english/ 

 

2 places  

HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

Business Major - complete minor in TCD 
semester 1 

Hong Kong   

Chinese University Hong Kong (CUHK) 

www.cuhk.edu.hk/v5/en 

https://www.oal.cuhk.edu.hk/  

 

4 places 

HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS: Business Major -  

Minor Economics/Sociology 

 

South Korea   

Seoul National University 

http://www.useoul.edu/ 

2 places 

HT 

Global Business 

BESS: SH Business 

BESS Business Major -  

Minor Economics/ Politics 

 

 


